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“Readers are lucky, they will never be bored or lonely”.  Natalie Babbitt 

 
3/6: End of Second Trimester In-service 
Day- No School 
3/8: Daylight Saving Time Starts 
3/12: Parent Teacher Conferences 
3/13: Parent Teacher Conferences 
3/13: PSF Meeting 3pm 
3/14: GSFR Pot ‘O Luck Bingo 
3/19: School Board Meeting 
3/23-3/27: Spring Break 
3/30: Classes Resume 

 
As we dive into spring, we are waking up to nicer weather 
and more opportunities to get outside. We will continue 
our study of rivers, moving from the rainbow trout we 
raised and released to other aquatic species as well as wa-
ter quality.   
 
We are exploring matter in physical science and conduct-
ing labs and modeling molecules.  
 
We continue to read about heroes of history and explore 
U.S. government and geography.   
 
Miss Hannah 

Student Investment Account (SIA) 
Update 

 
Thank you to everyone who filled 
out a survey and/or attended the 
community listening session. Your 
input is appreciated and valued.  
 
Results identified the following pri-
orities: broadening curricular op-
tions such as PE, Outdoor Ed, 
STEAM, Music and Art and com-
munity outreach, especially with the 
pre-K community.  
 
We are currently putting together 
the SIA plan and budget to be able 
to apply for the grant, which is due 
by April 15. Once approved by the 
board, the SIA plan will be posted 
on our school’s website.  
 
Updates will be made annually and 
continued community outreach is 
expected as part of the grant applica-
tion process. Thank you for sharing 
your ideas and supporting our 
school.  

OLDERS 

YOUNGERS 

 
Our Heroes unit has inspired the students’ curiosity and en-
gaging discussions of our nation’s history. We will continue 
exploring heroes in March as it is Women’s History month.  
 
We will also celebrate Dr. Seuss all week for his birthday. 
In Spanish we have been counting to 100 (as we have 
reached the 100th day of school!) and began learning the al-
phabet names and sounds which will lead into word reading.  
 
I look forward to sharing all of these student accomplish-
ments at Parent-Teacher conferences.    
 
In Service, Miss Marla 
 
 

REMINDER CORNER 


